
 
 

1/11/11 
PSA Minutes 

 

1.) January 20th- Next school store 
2.) PSA is working with Staples to coordinate school 

supply boxes for grades 1-3 
3.) The historian, Cheryl Schachel is looking for pictures 

to use in the memory book.  She is low on pictures 
from the first day of school and will take pictures for 
all special events as well.  Please forward them to her 
at clschachel@yahoo.com or leave them in her PSA 
mailbox. 

4.) Box top competition ends February 23rd.  One class in 
each grade will win an ice cream party (or a “safe 
treat” party if you have an allergy-alert class). Please 
make sure the teacher’s name is the box tops so you 
get credit for it. 

5.) If you have a Shop Rite or Stop and Shop bonus card 
you can go online and register it to Village school so 
the PSA can earn points every time you use it. 

6.) PSA collects old cell phones and printer cartridges, so 
if you have any you would like to get rid of bring them 
up to the main office! 

 
Not much else to report! 
 
** If you have any news / information that you would like to share 

with the PSA, i.e., engagement, wedding, baby news etc., please let 
me know. 
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